
 

Barrowby Church of England   
Primary School 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Well, what a lovely busy week we have all enjoyed at school.  The children have settled really 

well back into school life and are all working very hard.  It was lovely to watch representatives 

from our Year 3 and 4 children compete, last night in the annual Cross Country event.  Well 

done to all those that competed.  I hope you enjoy reading this week’s Newsletter and learning 

a little bit more about school life. 

Len Batey-Headteacher 
Year 6 Identity Workshop 

On Monday 22nd April, our Year 6 children participated in a workshop 

called 'Identity'. The workshop was themed around the recent Barbie 

film, and encouraged the children to think about their own identity and 

their own core values.  

 
When talking about values, the children spoke about our school core values and British 

values. The workshop was brilliant, and the children gave some very insightful answers. 

Thank you George!  
 

Attendance 

This week we have completed our Attendance Trawl analysing absences for first part 

of Summer term. Personalised Attendance Letters will be issued to all those that have 

fallen below 95% attendance.  

 

You may find it useful to know the following descriptions for attendance:  

• 100-95% Expected  

• 91-94% At Risk of Persistent Absence  

• 80-90% Categorised as a Persistent Absentee  

• 79-51% Categorised as at risk of severe absence • 0-50% Severe absence 

•  

 As a school we endeavour to work with our parents to support where we can, 

responding to individual need. Please remember we do understand reasons why 

children need to be absent from school and in some cases this is beyond the control of 

parents e.g. recommendation to remain at home for 48 hours. Attendance letters are 

purely for information purposes for parents. These will be issued today, Friday 26th 

2024.  

 

Our school’s overall attendance is currently 97.65% which continues to be excellent. 

Thank you for all your continued support and understanding in this area.  

                           Newsletter 26th April 2024 

Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good.  
His love endures forever 

       Psalm 136:1  

Our School’s Vision: As a Church school family, we strive for excellence, ensuring that we all feel 
happy, valued and loved.  We aim to provide an exciting, innovative, and relevant curriculum 
that enables all to ‘shine’ and develop as creative, respectful and independent citizens.  We seek 
to promote equal opportunities for all so that each individual is encouraged to achieve their full 
potential and become lifelong learners who can make a positive contribution to society.  

   

          Happy                  Valued                       Loved 

 

 

 DIARY DATES  
Dates for the School Year can be found  

on our website. CLICK HERE  to go to 

Thursday 2nd May 
Year 4 House Swimming 

Tournament 

 

 

 

 

Monday 6th May 

Bank Holiday 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 9th May 
Year 3 Swimming Lessons 

Commence 

 

 

 

 
Monday 13th May - Thursday 

16th May  

Year 6 SATS 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 16th May 

Mini Red Tennis Competition-  

Selected Children 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th May 

Year 6 BBQ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

FOBs Committee Meeting 

Friday 19th April 

 

Visit our school’s page by 
CLICKING HERE. 

 
Governor Meetings 

Tuesday 30th April 

Budget Meeting 

http://www.barrowby.lincs.sch.uk/calendar.asp
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089240805621


Year 3 & Year 4 Cross Country Event 

On Thursday 25th April, our Year 3 and 4 Cross Country Team visited the Grantham Mere's where they took 

part in the annual competition. The children have been working really hard in their training with Mr Batey and Mr 

Caton and this was evident at the event.  

 
They ran in two teams, the boys and the girls, and did our school immensely proud. 

Not one of the children stopped to walk throughout the entire course, showing their 

determination and 'can-do' attitude! We are so proud of all the children and their in-

dividual results. One of our Year 4 pupils ran an extremely impressive race and won 

the event for the girls out of 160 participants! Incredible!  

 

Thank you to Mr Batey, Mr Caton, Mrs Ward and Miss Lees for supporting the children at this event. 

 

 
London Marathon Update 

We would like to thank you for supporting Mr Taylor who has successfully completed the    

London Marathon for Children with Cancer. Mr Taylor finished in a time of 4:07 and raised over 

£3000 so a huge thank you to everyone who helped raise this 

fantastic amount for this cause. 
 

If you would like to make a donation for Children with Cancer, please click on the 

QR code provided. 

 

Parent Reminders 

The Farm Kitchen - Hot School Meals 
Have you ordered your hot school meals with our hot school meal provider, The Farm Kitchen? The deadline for 

ordering your hot school meals for the return to school for week commencing Monday 6th May is Tuesday  

30th April at 3.00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly House Point Totals 

ARMSTRONG 

549 
CHICHESTER 

614 
SCOTT 

561 



Class Photographs 
Have you ordered your school photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date for free           

delivery back to school is Tuesday 7th May.  You can place your order through the Tempest     

Photography website www.tempest-orders.co.uk If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, 

feel free to contact Tempest Photography on 01736 751555 . 

 

School Uniform 

Please be reminded of our school uniform policy. Please ensure your child’s mid-grey skirt, mid-grey 

shorts and  royal blue & white checked dress are knee length.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child has grown too tall for their current skirt, dress or shorts, please ensure they are equipped with a new 

one. We have a lovely stock of pre-loved uniform, should you wish to purchase new items, these are priced at 

£1.00 per item. If you would like to view our current stock, please call into the school office.  

 

If your child’s uniform does not meet the school criteria,  

we will contact parents from next week to discuss this. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

Knee length blue & 

white checked 

Summer dress 

Knee length mid-grey 

tailored straight legged 

shorts 

Knee length mid-grey 

skirt/pinafore dress 

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/


Signposted Online Event 


